
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As a full member of the College of Counselling Psychology I join my fellow members’ concern with 
the definition and associated competencies for counselling psychology, appearing in the Psychology 
Board’s consultation paper.  
I endorse the attached document developed by the College, in conjunction with counselling 
psychology program coordinators. I believe the amended definition of counselling psychology and 
associated competencies, more accurately reflects the teaching and practice of counselling 
psychology in Australia and is aligned with recognised international standards for counselling 
psychology. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Sergio 
 
 
Dr Sergio Fabris | Vice Principal 
Member of the Australian Psychological Society  
St Hilda's College | the University of Melbourne 
19-25 College Crescent 
Parkville VIC 3052 
T 03 9248 8274  |  E  saf@hildas.unimelb.edu.au 
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